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24th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Moving Forward – Next Steps – ‘End of Term Get-Togethers’ 
Key Stage 1 Invitations 

 
You will already have heard that from Monday 20th – Wednesday 22nd July we are arranging 
‘get-togethers’ between children, parents and their class teacher. To remind you, the purpose 
of these is not ‘teacherly’ – we will not be asking you about learning that you have been doing 
at home! What’s more important to us right now is that we have an opportunity before the 
summer break to say ‘hello’, remind each other of the relationships that we have and enjoy 
hearing about how well you have managed during this difficult time, as well as catching up 
with anything you might want to  share with us. Of course if you want to talk about your learning 
at home you can do that – but it’s up to you! 
 
To keep everyone safe, and to give us the opportunity to meet with everyone it will be 
important that everyone is timely. Meetings will take place every 20 minutes, but this must allow 
time for arriving, leaving and cleaning of chairs between each get-together. With this in mind, 
when you are allocated a get-together time, please don’t arrive too early – but please don’t 
be late. Arrangements will mean that we will stick to schedule and we will adjust the length of 
get-togethers to manage this. There will be adults in school to direct you and to make sure that 
everyone is safely distanced.  
 
We hope you feel able to join us for a get-together – we think that they will be a great way for 
everyone to feel connected and positive as we head into the summer break. The get-together 
sessions for Key Stage 1 are detailed below.  
 
To choose a session please use School  Gateway to send us a message – simply send us a 
message with your child’s name and the option you wish to take (A, B, C or D). If you prefer you 
can always phone us and leave these details. Please make your choice by Friday 10th July – we 
are sorry that we will not be able to make arrangements after this date.  
 

A – Tuesday 21st July – Between 1.00pm – 4.20pm 
B – Wednesday 22nd July – Between 8.40am – 12.00pm  
C – Wednesday 22nd July – Between 1.00pm – 4.20pm  

D – No get-together required 
 
Once we have responses we will let you know the day and time that you have been allocated, 
together with any other details that you may need to know on the day.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Katy Galling                         Niema Bohrayba 
Head of Learning and Development                   Chair of Governing Board 


